
Two new restaurants in downtown 
Saratoga Springs are planning to open 
this summer, before the track season 
starts in July. Check out the slideshow 
for more.

The Sinclair at 17 Maple Ave. will have a 
beer garden with an indoor restaurant 
and bar, arcade area and an event space, 
which is open now for booking. That 
restaurant is run by Hilary Morrison, 
who recently moved to Saratoga from 
Los Angeles with her family.

At 35 Maple Ave., another restaurant, Farmers Hardware, is opening in a building that has been 
vacant. Farmers Hardware will serve brunch in a fast-casual setting. That restaurant is being 
developed by Julia Sanzen, a Saratoga Springs native who has been working for the last few years in 
New York City, and Tyler Russell, the co-owner and CEO of Storied Boards.
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New place to grab brunch in Saratoga Springs,
and more in this week's restaurant news

New place to grab brunch, and another to have a beer


